
We are pleased to announce that Edison Public Library 
Main Branch (340 Plainfield Avenue) reopens to the public 
for limited services on July 13th.   

 

As our Library reopens, we have established guidelines to ensure a safe environment for our 

patrons and employees. Please read the Information about Re-opening the Edison Public 

Library to the Public for details. We would like to thank everyone for making the safety of our 

community a priority! 

 
North Edison and Clara Barton branches are temporarily closed but can now be reached at their 

respective phone numbers. You can also email us at helpdesk@edisonpubliclibrary.net.  

 
Stay tuned for updates on when we will re-open the other two branches and library virtual 

events at www.edisonpubliclibrary.net.  

 
Effective Monday July 20th, our hours at each branch are:  
 

EDISON MAIN BRANCH (340 Plainfield Avenue) 

Onsite Visit:  

Monday 1pm – 8:30pm  
Tuesday – Friday 9:30am – 4:30pm  
 
Phone Service: 
Monday - Wednesday 9:30am - 8:30pm 
Thursday - Friday 9:30am - 4:30pm 
 
Phone Number: (732) 287-2298 
 

NORTH EDISON BRANCH - Temporarily Closed 

 
Phone Service: 
Monday - Wednesday 9:30am - 8:30pm 
Thursday - Friday 9:30am - 4:30pm 
 
Phone Number: (732) 548-3045 
 

CLARA BARTON BRANCH - Temporarily Closed 

 
Phone Service: Monday - Friday 9:30am - 5pm 
 
Phone Number: (732) 738-0096 
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